Frilling, Tara

From:

Cathe Sherman <sherman06716@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 5:31 PM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

i know I speak for all Connecticut taxpayers/voters on a fixed income, please please please be responsible with our taxes and limit any increases.

2.4 billion in four years is too much to bear after adding on the 6.4 billion over the last 4 years.

We just can't afford it.

Thank you.

Cathe Sherman

Cathe Sherman <<u>sherman06716@sbcglobal.net</u>> 416 Boundline rd wolcott